
Hi Year 6! I'm Miss Glendening, and I'm going to 
be N1's tutor next year. I'm also a geography 
teacher, and I'm looking forward to meeting a lot 
of you in geography lessons too.

I hope you are all excited about joining Hillcrest, 
but is normal to be worried too. Over the first few 
days, we will do lots of activities to get you used 
to school before the other year groups start.

During a normal school day, you will have five 
lessons with different teachers. Most days you 
will see me in the middle of the day for form time. 
This is a time where I will be able to check in with 
you and we can all support each other as a form.

Starting secondary school is a really exciting time. 
Keep your mind active over the summer holiday. I 
can't wait to meet you in September.
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